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Pursuant to Section 55(2A)(b) of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 (RMA), Western Bay of Plenty 
District Council gives public notice of a change to 
the Western Bay of Plenty District Plan to remove 
the effect of requiring a minimum number of car 
parks. This change (made on 18 February 2022) is 
in accordance with the National Policy Statement 
for Urban Development 2020 (Policy 11 and Clause 
3.38). The amended text can be viewed on Council’s 
website at www.westernbay.govt.nz/operative-
district-plan
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